
Announcements 

 

 

Prayers of the Congregation 

Prayer Family this week:  Diep Ngoc & Anh Tran 
 

The Sanctuary Flowers are in Celebration  

of our 55th Wedding Anniversary  

Given by Elaine & Joe Gouba 
 
Today is our "Souper Bowl" offering.  You are asked to bring in canned goods.  There will be a 

Campbells soup dish on the table in the narthex if you wish to clean out your pockets or 

pocketbooks and get rid of all that heavy unnecessary loose change that can really bog you 

down.  Please feel free to put it all (or any part of it) in our special dish.  The dish will also hold 

dollar bills of any denomination.  Please do give as much as you want. 

 
The Trustees Special Offering in February will be for the HVAC and Furnace repairs and 

upkeep. 

 

Annual Meeting Next Sunday 

The Session calls for the Annual Meeting of Leacock Presbyterian Church February 16 

following worship.  

 

UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES for Conversation,  

Reflection, and Study 

With choir on hiatus, immediately following today’s Fellowship Time, we are inviting those 

willing to stay to join a discussion of a new opportunity Session has approved. Together we will 

shape our agenda and the time participants are willing to commit to this venture. Options include 

a 30 to 45 minute session for Bible study, or reflection on the scripture and message of the day, 

or conversation about our witness as individuals and as a church in our current times. Please join 

in today! 

 
DURING THE UPCOMING LENTEN SEASON, we will gather Sunday morning following 

the Fellowship Time for a Lenten Study on three occasions: Sunday, March 9, March 23, and 

April 6. The theme is in process and will be announced. There will be NO evening Soup and 

Bread Study this year.  

 

If you would like to order Sanctuary Flowers in memory of or in honor of someone or a special 

occasion, Sunday, February 16 is available. 

 

 

 

 


